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Uniform Business! 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I want to thank everyone that took part in 
the previous uniform surveys this term. I 
shared the results of what you, our parents 
and carers wanted with regards to our uni-
form. I appreciate the suggestions, conver-
sations and opinions raised. This made it 
really a much more holistic approach, 
where you, our parents and carers had an 
opportunity to have a voice.  
The parents and carers voted for the polo 
shirts to stay (with or without a logo). You 
also voted that we will have only the navy 
blue trousers, skirts, pinafores and shorts 
going forward. This means that the grey 
items will not be part of our uniform. This 
was discussed with our governors and they 
were all in agreement for this to be ac-
tioned. 
 
I mentioned in one of our previous news-
letters that I will discuss the ‘phase out’ 
period with or governors as well and here 
are the arrangements suggested and 
agreed: 
Autumn term 2023: Pupils can continue to 
wear grey items for this term as many might 
have grey summer uniform items left.  
Spring term 2024: Pupils can continue to 
wear grey items for this term as many might 
have grey winter uniform items left. The 
phase-out period will end by the end of this 
term.  
Summer term 2024: Pupils will be expected 
to wear navy items from this term onwards 
and no grey items to be allowed anymore.  
 
P.E from September 2023: 
We want to remind parents that all children 
will not be able to come to school wearing 
their P.E kits. All children will get dressed 
for P.E in school. They will leave their P.E 
kits in school and these will be sent home at 
the end of each ‘short term’ to be washed. 
We need to ensure that our pupils come to 
school and have the correct P.E kits. We 
would like parents to make sure that chil-
dren do not have other items that are not 
part of our P.E uniform. We had a lot of 
really positive feedback regarding this.  

      Summer Uniform: 

 

 

 

      Summer P.E Kit: 

Winter Uniform: 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer P.E Kit: 

Other Items: 

 

Trousers Navy Blue 

Shorts Navy Blue 
(Smart) 

Skirts Navy Blue 

Pinafore Navy Blue 

Polo 
Shirt 

Light Blue 

Jumpers Navy Blue 

Cardi-
gans 

Navy Blue 

Sweat-
shirt 

Navy Blue 

Summer 
Dress 

Blue & White 
Check 

School 
Shoes 

Black 
(No Trainers/no 
boots) 

P.E Kit 
Winter 

Navy Sweatshirt 
& Tracksuit 
Bottoms 

P.E Kit 
Summer 

Navy Polo Shirt 
and Navy Blue 
Shorts 

P.E 
Shoes 

Black Plimsolls or 
Black trainers 

Swim-
ming Kit 

Swimsuit (girls) 
Swimming 
Trunks (boy) 

Swimming hat 
Pool will not al-
low boys wear-
ing long swim-
ming trunks 

Towel 

Hair Ac-
cessorie
s 

Blue, white o 
black only 

Jewel-
lery  

Earrings: small 
studs only  
Watch 



Attendance Winners! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Class ,2 you can have an extra 10 

minutes playtime next Friday!!  

Well done!  

Class 1: 92.80% 
 

 

 

 Class 2: 98.75% 

 

 

 

 Class 3: 95.05% 

 

Important Dates and Events: 

 

 

 

 

 

 Monday 17th July—Gratitude As-
sembly with benefactors of the Trip 
Trail @ 09:15  

 Monday 17th July @ 15:30—
Uniform sale will be open at the pu-
pil dismissal point *Thank you to 
our PTA for arranging this!  

 Pirates of the Curry Bean Summer 
Performances: 

19th July—13:30 & 19:00 
20th July—19:00  

 Friday 21st July—Year 6  Leavers As-
sembly @ 09:15 in the hall  

Annual Leavers Water Fight: 
Year 6 pupils to remember an extra set 
of dry clothes, towel and their ‘water 
gun’. Water drama to start after the 

leavers assembly!!  
 Friday 21st July—Last Day of Sum-

mer Term 2 (08:50-15:30) 
 First Day of Autumn Term 1—6th 

September  
New Reception Pupils Staggered  

Timetable: 
 Wednesday 6th September—

08:50-12:00 
 Thursday 7th September—08:50-

13:30 
 Friday 8th September—08:50-

15:30 
 
 

 

Congratulations!!!! 
 

We want to say a massive congratula-
tions to all of our Year 6 pupils with 

their SATs results!  
 

Results: 
Reading Comprehension: 90%  

Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling: 
80% 

Mathematics: 90% 
 

Thank you for working so hard before 
and during the SATs! We want to also 
say a huge thank you to parents and 
carers for supporting their children 

throughout SATs. Last, but not lesast, 
we want to say a massive thanks to 
Mrs. Lunn for ensuring that our Year 

6’s were more than ready for these as-
sessments.  


